
Dear Parents 
I hope you are all well and keeping safe. 
Some of you may have heard on the news that the government made a good 
decision on supporting free school meals during the Easter break. This news was 
only announced yesterday but I wanted to reassure you that we are trying to 
arrange this so you can receive your entitlement as soon as possible. It will be for 
£15 per child.  
The National voucher scheme uses the main large supermarkets and will involve you 
logging online to obtain an e voucher.  
Please can you let us know by tomorrow if this will be a problem for you as we will 
look to see how we can support you in a different way.  
Many thanks and best wishes,  
 

Susannah Storey 

 


